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Minneapolis had a dedication of Tribal Messiahship binders during Sunday service on June 28, 2015. 
Fourteen families had binders prepared, and those binders were dedicated in prayer with Pastor Rosemary 
and the Minneapolis Family Church congregation. 
 
What are these binders for? Let’s back up for a moment to the previous day, when the Minneapolis 
community had a successful American Clergy Leadership Conference (ACLC) program of education on 
the Holy Marriage Blessing. Participants were encouraged to make a list of their contacts so they don’t 
miss out on a good opportunity for them to understand the Holy Marriage Blessing. Pastor Rose realized, 
after the ACLC program, there was one sister who would have come – if only she had been invited! 
Keeping a clear list of our contacts opens a channel for them to be a part of our lives and all the great 
things in it! And creating binders is one way to keep the list organized, updated and decorated with photos 
and notes. 
 
The Minneapolis Family Church adopted this system for all events and programs. They visualize their 
network, list all their contacts, and invite them! People are already reporting that they have a stronger 
confidence that God is sending energy and love to those whose names are in the binders. 
 
How about you? Do you have a Tribal Messiahship binder? If not, it’s easy, cheap and fun to make! 
Consider it an opportunity to think of all the people in your life, and what your wishes are for them. Get 
started today! 
 

 
 
 


